January 24 th, 2018

Ms. Hao Pan

International Communication Department

China Council for International Investment Promotion
Beijing

P.R. of China

Thanks you for your 1last email.

In the context of the Second General Members Conference of
China Council for International Investment Promotion (CCIIP),
that will take place on February 9th in Beijing, we would like
to send a congratulatory message for the sucess of the
conference. We are sure that the election of the new Board of
Directors will be a new step to continue and strengthen of our
partnership in the comming years.

Once again, our best wishes that the conference will be very
successful.

Kind regﬁfds,

/,

Mr. Francisco Silva Mr. Pedro Reus
Chairman Secretary General

Chile-China Business Council Chile—China Business Council



